
 
4th July 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 Students, ​  
 
GCSE Results Day and Sixth Form enrolment  
 
I hope you are having an enjoyable summer.  
 
Your GCSE results day is on Thursday 21st August and you are invited to come into school to collect your 
GCSE (and vocational course) results. The doors open at 10am and a member of staff in the Sixth Form 
building will hand you your results envelope. They will also ask you about your post-16 plans; whether it’s 
sixth form, college, apprenticeship etc.  
 
Journalists from the local newspaper will also be present and you may be invited to be interviewed and 
photographed for the Glossop Chronicle. Most of our students gain the grades to get them onto their next 
chosen pathway. If, for any reason your results are not what you expected, our careers advisor and some 
teachers will be available to provide suitable advice and guidance around post-16 courses and your 
available options.  
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person from school on 21st August, you have two options. Your 
results will be emailed to your school email address and available on your student portal after midday, or 
you can send a family member / friend to collect them for you on the morning of the 21st. If you choose to 
send someone to collect your results, they must have signed letter from you, stating that you are giving 
them permission to collect your GCSE results. They should also bring ID to confirm their identity and they 
need to collect them between 10am and 12 noon. 
 
You may want to request a Review of Marking or Access to your Scripts, please see the attached 
information about this process. This process will open on 21st August and teachers will be available to 
discuss your options, should you wish to have any of your marks reviewed. The JCQ guidelines on 
appeals and marking reviews is here. 
 
Once you have your results you will be able to complete your enrolment into the Sixth Form and secure 
your place on your chosen A Level and/or vocational courses. Members of the Sixth Form team will be 
available on the day to offer advice and guidance around course choices and future pathways. If you 
cannot attend in person, email Mrs Boakes, Sixth Form Learning Manager on 
kboakes@glossopdaleschool.org.uk to arrange a telephone interview to secure your place. It’s not too late 
to apply to join the Sixth Form, email Mrs Boakes who will be able to advise you.  
 
Finally, if you ordered and paid for a Yearbook via ParentPay, these will be available to collect on the day.   
 
We look forward to seeing you in August on results day, enjoy the rest of the summer! If you have any 
questions please contact me at lgeary@glossopdaleschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Miss Lynsey Geary  (AAHT Progress and Attainment KS4)  

      
 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-office/appeals/
mailto:kboakes@glossopdale.school
mailto:lgeary@glossopdale.school

